Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
Re: Haymarket theatre
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
With reference to Haymarket theatre could you let me know what grant if any was advanced to the Haymarket consortium, both capital and revenue, before they went into administration

Answer:

The Haymarket Consortium received a capital grant of £473,000 in 2017, towards the purchase of performance equipment ahead of the re-opening of the theatre. Much of this equipment has been retained at the venue and has transferred into the Council’s possession.

A retail, hospitality, and leisure revenue grant of £25,000 was paid in 2020, this being part of the Government’s early support to businesses affected by the pandemic.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
